
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope that you are doing well and that your family is safe and healthy. The past few months have 

been a challenge to say the least. Being away from our campuses has not been easy for our student-

athletes or coaches, and we understand that many of you are eager to return. We are as well. The 

relationships built around athletics are important, and we need to do everything we can during these 

challenging days to support those relationships. However, we also have to be mindful of the health and 

safety of our student-athletes, coaches, families, and the community as a whole. 

We are encouraged that the Georgia High School Association is permitting member schools to return to 

conditioning, with limitations and restrictions, beginning June 8.  Enclosed are the guidelines the Hall 

County Athletic Department will follow as we enter Phase 1 of a return to athletics. These guidelines and 

suggestions come from the GHSA and local health officials. Our hope is that the implementation of the 

plan for return and the health situation in our community will improve, thus leading to a 

decrease/reduction in restrictions and limitations. We appreciate your patience, understanding, and 

cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your school’s athletic director. 

Thank you for supporting Hall County Athletics. 

Sincerely, 

 

Stan Lewis 

Director of Communications and Athletics 

Hall County Schools 


